
November 17, 2014                                                                                        Forty-sixth Day

           

The Worth County Board of Supervisors met pursuant to adjournment with Ken Abrams and Dave 

Haugen present. 

 
Unless otherwise indicated, all of the following motions offered at this meeting were carried with the 

following vote: Ayes: Haugen, and Abrams. Nays: none. Abstentions: none.   

 

Motion by Haugen, second by Abrams, carried to approve the November 10, 2014 board minutes. 

 

Motion by Abrams, second by Haugen, carried to approve the agreement of services 

between Worth County and Pathology Associates of Mason City.  This contract covers the time 

period of January 1, 2015 through December 31, 2016 and provides 24 hour a day coverage for 

medical examiner services in Worth County.     

 

The meeting adjourned until 9:00 A.M., November 24, 2014. 

 

 

Jacki Backhaus, Auditor              Ken Abrams, Vice-Chairperson 


